
We would just like to say a huge thank you for all your kind presents and cards 
we have received. We never expect them, but they are greatly appreciated. 

The whole team across both schools would like to wish everyone a very Happy 
Christmas!  (We look forward to seeing you all on Monday 6th January)

 School Update - 20/12/2024

Webber’s and Burlescombe websites are now LIVE! You can now view our 
school calendar of upcoming events, previous weeks newsletters and even 
download Medical forms and Absence Request forms! 

https://burlescombe.devon.sch.uk/

https://webbers.devon.sch.uk/ 

Great news! Our villages are going to have a new 
Rector before very long! She is Revd Rachel Dunn.
Rachel is married to Andrew, a sound technician, 
and has two teenage sons. She used to live at 
Halberton, where her sons started school, and so is 
very familiar with our local area.
Rachel completed the first half of her training in the 
Pinhoe with Poltimore benefice where, as a Pioneer 
Curate, her main focus was on fostering 
relationships in the new housing developments.
Rachel loves working with people of all ages and 
is passionate about music and singing. She has 
worked in schools for a long time and is looking 
forward to working with the many schools across 
the Sampford Peverell Team Mission Community.

On Wednesday morning the 
children from Webber’s 
performed their nativity songs 
at the All Saints Community 
Cafe. 
Thank you for welcoming us 
and for the delicious biscuits 
and drinks. 

https://burlescombe.devon.sch.uk/
https://webbers.devon.sch.uk/



